
Tis the Season to be Jolly!
Well, after a somewhat challenging year we have made it to
Christmas! I think we can all agree that everyone will be making
the most of the festive season this year.

The Kernow Farm and Equine team would like to thank everyone
that has supported us during this pandemic and the patience of
everyone while we have all been adapting to this seemingly new
way of life.

Onwards and upwards for 2021 and we look forward to seeing all
your clients and patients next year.

We wish each and every one of you and your four legged friends a
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
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Please  do  not  hesitate  to  cal l  us  on  01208  76403.  Off ice

hours  vary  over  Christmas  (please  see  overleaf )  We  have  vets

avai lable  24  hours  a  day.

In this Issue!

Thank you

Healthy Horse Club

Firework Safety

Early Christmas for KFE!

Christmas Opening Times



WATCH THIS SPACE!

HEALTHY HORSE CLUB
COMING SOON!

Keep calm—horses sense
anxiety and stress keep your
mood low
Know times and dates of fire
work displays and speak to
neighbours ask them to inform
you if they are planning on
their own display. Knowledge
is key!
Keep your horses in their
normal routine to avoid further
stress
Fire safety—although it's rare
to have rogue fireworks don’t
be caught out have a fire
extinguisher to hand
Use distractions—give plenty
of forage, maybe some extra
tasty treats like a hanging
swede.
Check your horse regularly 
Radio—handy to have playing
in the background as a
distraction

FIREWORK SAFETY

ITS THAT TIME OF YEAR
WHEN LOTS OF PEOPLE
ARE CELBRATING WITH
FIREWORKS BOTH WITH

ORGANISED AND
PERSONAL DISPLAYS

HOW TO KEEP YOUR HORSE
AS CALM AS POSSIBLE:

IF YOU FEEL YOUR HORSE
WILL BE UNDULY STRESSED
SPEAK TO YOUR VET ABOUT
OTHER OPTIONS

Keeping your Horse and Finances
Healthy!

The healthy horse Club is a plan for horses that includes everything
they need each year to meet their preventative healthcare
requirements.

More information coming soon but if you would like to register your
interest ready for our exciting launch then please get in touch and
you will  be the first to receive the Healthy Horse Club benefits!

Start 2021 with a saving!

24TH Christmas Eve 8.30-5.30pm
25TH Christmas Day - Emergency Lines

26TH Boxing Day - Emergency Lines
27TH - Emergency Lines

28TH -8.30-12pm
29TH - 8.30-5.30pm
30TH - 8.30-5.30pm

31st New Years Eve - 8.30-5.30pm
1st New Years Day - Emergency Lines

Check out our brand new
branded masks and hats! 
These are also available

to purchase from us! Hats
come in a range of

colours too!

Christmas has come early
at KFE!!!


